
Gary Letizia was diagnosed with 

Leukemia at the age of 68. If not for the 

countless gallons of donated blood that 

kept him valiantly battling cancer, we 

wouldn’t have been able to create those 

extra memories that final year. Please 

consider donating so that someone 

else’s loved one may receive that same 

precious gift of time.

-Dr. Matt Letizia

To make an appointment, 

scan QR code or visit 

nybc.org/letizia
Appointments Encouraged.

Walk-Ins Welcome!

Wednesday, April 23, 2025
1pm – 7pm
Shark River Hills First Aid Squad
201 Carton Ave., Neptune Township

http://nybc.org/letizia
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